To the Transportation Committee:

We, Sharon Isaak and Karen Tollackson, made public comments at the previous
committee hearing on Thursday February 6th, 2020 in regards to Representative
Knopp’s HB208- the renaming of College Road to Alan Boraas Road. We appreciate
being able to provide public comment on this Bill. We are in support of HB208 as it has
been introduced. We fully support the renaming of College Road to Alan Boraas Road.

We respect the committee hearing and considering our comments on the importance of
indigenous language in public signage and explaining the answer for why the term
“road” can’t be translated into Dena’ina. Our initial concern had to do with the term road
and | agree with the sponsor of this bill that honoring Alan Boraas with this sign is a very
worthwhile endeavor.

Thank you for the opportunity to participate in this very important decision for our
community.
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